
 
 

 

Dear «Salutation»,  

 

On behalf of the College of Arts and Sciences, thank you for your thoughtful gift 

«PRIM_GIFT_COMMENT».  

 

We are privileged to honor [honoree name]’s memory OR to honor [honoree’s 

name] through your gift to the «ALLOCATION_NAME». Gifts like yours create 

opportunities that reverberate both inside and outside our campus, making a 

meaningful difference in the world.  

 

Thank you again for remembering OR honoring [honoree’s name] through your 

support of Department of «GIFT_ALLOC_DEPT».  

 

     Sincerely, 

 
Robert C. Stacey  

     Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 



 
 
 

Dear «Salutation», 
  
Because of you, our arts and sciences students have access to a stunning depth and 
breadth of opportunities, where they forge connections across disciplines, learn critical 
thinking, and ultimately, build a foundation for lifelong success.  
  
No matter where you give, your investment in public higher education is a transformative 
force that supports the remarkable range of teaching and learning that takes place here 
every day. Your support of the Department of «GIFT_ALLOC_DEPT» helps to make this 
rich spectrum of experiences possible.  
  
On behalf of the College of Arts and Sciences, thank you for your gift to the 
«ALLOCATION_NAME». 
  
  

 Sincerely, 
        

 

  
      Robert C. Stacey 

 Dean, College of Arts and Sciences   



 
 

Dear «Dean_Salutation» «Salutation», 
 

You are opening doors to discovery and making dreams come true with your 
recent gift to the «Allocation».  
 

Private support like yours makes a world of difference. In the words of Taylor 

Valentine, the brilliant young scientist and educator featured on this card, “Were 

it not for scholarships, I would not be attending the UW. The scholarships that I 
have received have allowed me to unlock my full potential and live a life that I 

never even dreamed possible. No matter what you are giving to, you are 
ultimately supporting the success of students like me.” 
  

Thank you for your generous support, and for all that you make possible on 

behalf of our academic community.  
  

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Robert C. Stacey 

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

 



 
 
 
Dear «Salutation», 
  

As Dean of the College of the Arts and Sciences, I am continually impressed by the 
accomplishments of our academic community. And it is because of people like you – 
generous donors to the faculty, students and programs within the College – that we 
achieve so much. The graduate featured on this card is just one of the many reasons that 
your support matters.  
  

Thank you for your gift to the «Allocation_Name» in the Department of «Department». 
Your support of the liberal arts creates opportunities that reverberate both inside and 
outside our campus, making a meaningful difference in the world.  
  

I am proud of all that is accomplished within the College of Arts and Sciences. Most of all, 
I am grateful for dedicated supporters like you, whose generosity makes so much 
possible. Thank you again for your gift.  
  

 Sincerely, 
        

 

 
      Robert C. Stacey 

 Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 



 

 Month Day, Year 

 

 

Pref Mail Name 1 

Pref Mail Name 2 

Address 

Address 

 

Dear Salutation/Dean’s Salutation, 

 

I am delighted to acknowledge your recent gifts to the Department of 

History, including your pledge payments to the Endowed Scholarship in 

History, the Fund for Excellence in History, and the Friends of History.  

 

In this, your 40th year as donors to the University of Washington, it is a  

pleasure to share my gratitude with you for all that you have done, and all 

that you continue to do, to enhance the work of the College of Arts and 

Sciences and the Department of History. You are true benefactors of this 

institution, for which I am deeply grateful.  

 

Thank you for your gifts, and for all you do to advance the mission of the 

College of Arts and Sciences.  

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

       

       

Robert C. Stacey 

      Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

bstacey@uw.edu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



      Month Day, Year 

 

 

Pref Mail Name 1 

Pref Mail Name 2 

Address 

Address 

 

Dear Salutation/Dean’s Salutation, 

 

It is with a sense of immense gratitude that I write to you today. I just learned of 

your testamentary commitment to the University of Washington, and wanted to 

send you my heartfelt thanks. The College of Arts and Sciences is profoundly 

honored by the depth of your personal commitment to support programs, 

faculty members, and future generations of students.   

 

You have devoted so much of your lives to benefit others through teaching, 

research, and philanthropy, and I hope you know that you are widely 

recognized here as two of the warmest, most optimistic and giving people we 

know. You have my deepest admiration and appreciation for all that you have 

done, and all that you continue to do, to support our academic community. 

Your shared legacy at the University of Washington is already extraordinary, 

and it will only continue to grow.  

 

Along with your friends across campus, I look forward to recognizing and 

celebrating this news. Thank you for your friendship and generosity, and for all 

you do to make our world a better place. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Robert C. Stacey 

      Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

      bstacey@uw.edu 

 

 



 Month Day, Year 

 

Pref Mail Name 

Address 

Address 

 

Dear Dr. Doe, 

 

As the daughter of highly esteemed University of Washington alumnus, First 

Name Last Name, Ph.D., I am writing to share my gratitude with you for his 

generous bequest to the University of Washington’s Department of 

Economics.  

 

We recently received the final distribution from his estate, and wish to 

gratefully acknowledge the remarkable legacy established by your father 

through the First Name Last Name Endowed Professorship in Economics. 

On behalf of the College of Arts and Sciences and the Department of 

Economics, please accept our deepest appreciation.  

 

The fund was initially established to provide support to department faculty 

and visiting lecturers, with the intention create an endowed professorship in 

the future. I am delighted to share that the final estate gift allowed us to 

make this change. The Endowed Professorship in Economics will support 

prestigious faculty within the Department in Dr. Last Name’s name, and 

allow the Department to honor and retain key faculty members. 

 

We are honored to have been included in Dr. Last Name’s estate plans, and 

proud to preserve his name and remarkable history in perpetuity through 

this endowment.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

       

       

Robert C. Stacey 

      Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

bstacey@uw.edu 

 
 
 



 

 Month Day, Year 

 

  

Pref Mail Name 

Address 

Address 

 

Dear Salutation/Dean’s Salutation, 

 

I was saddened to hear of John’s passing in March, and wanted to let you 

know that you and your family have my deepest condolences.  

 

John is remembered throughout the UW and the College of Arts and 

Sciences with a tremendous amount of warmth and respect. We appreciate 

the legacy he built over the years as a teacher, a researcher, and in his many 

leadership roles in establishing a strong foundation for the ongoing success 

of the College and the Department of _______. He was an important presence 

on campus for many years, and the College of Arts and Sciences is honored 

to have been a part of his life. His legacy will be carried on through the lives 

he touched in his roles here, from professor to Chair, and through the 

outstanding faculty and students supported by the John Doe endowments. 

 

The dedication and generosity that both of you have shown to your diverse 

interests across the University has inspired our academic community in so 

many ways, and that will always be part of his legacy here.  

 

Please accept my sympathies on behalf of his many friends in the College of 

Arts and Sciences.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

       

Robert C. Stacey 

      Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

bstacey@uw.edu 



 

 Month Day, Year 

 

 

Pref Mail Name 1 

Pref Mail Name 2 

Address 

Address 

 

Dear Salutation/Dean’s Salutation, 

 

In this, your 21st year as University of Washington supporters, your 

dedication continues to inspire us all. We recently received the proceeds 

from the sale of your property, and I am writing in grateful recognition of 

your extraordinary generosity.  

 

Over the last year and more, your investments in the Department of ______ 

have been truly remarkable. You are building on an already significant 

legacy – one that will continue to have an outsize impact on the department 

today and throughout the years to come. On behalf of the many faculty and 

students supported through your philanthropy, thank you! 

 

Thank you again for your outstanding support of the Department of ______, 

and all that we seek to accomplish on behalf of Washington and the world. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

       

Robert C. Stacey 

      Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

bstacey@uw.edu 

 
 
 


